�			Rio de Janeiro, July 27, 1998














Dear Participant,








We would like to inform you  that  it will be available an e-mail account  service during the ICEE Conference 





Each participant will have a  privet account with no extra charge.  Your  


e-mail address while in Rio, will composed by the  first part of your original e-mail (the code before the @) forwarded by the code @icee.centroin.com.br





For example:





My regular e-mail address is: erika@blumar.com.br


During the Conference my e-mail will be: erika@icee.centroin.com.br








Please consider this  address so you will be able to announce it to your regular correspondents.





If you have any doubt , please contact us.





Best Regards,








Erika Mendel


Event Coordinator


